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since 2022 I have had treatment for Lymphoma and had treatment at the Inverell Hospital, the 
nursing staff where very professional in the way I was treated, there wasn't any problems with the 
way the nurses set-up the intravenous tubes and started my course of Privigen, I was born in 1948 
and if there were times when there were visits to the Inverell Hospital way back when, the hospital 
was run by a local board of directors and the hospital ran very smoothly, what I can't understand is 
why this cannot continue in Northern NSW without the interference of Hunter New England Health. 
I do hope there are more than I passing on ideas to see if we all can make a difference in a change to 
this matter at hand. Kind regards Laurie.   
 


